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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Head of School:  Mark Carr 

  

 
30th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of the RE Curriculum, Year 1 will be visiting St John’s Church, Ladywood and Birmingham Peace Pagoda 
on Thursday, 2nd February 2023.  To enhance this half-term’s learning, the children will have the opportunity to 
learn more about prayer and reflection.  We will also be exploring the venues to identify the different features of 
religious buildings from our previous learning, as well as using our current learning to think about similarities and 
differences between Buddhism and Christianity. 
 
School will be providing a packed lunch and drinks for the children. 
 
They will leave school at 9.15am and will return before 3.00pm. 
 
You have already given consent for this trip. 
 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K O’Neill 
Assistant Headteacher 
    


